Franklin School Committee
Executive Session Minutes
6-9-15

~ The Franklin School Committee convened in executive session at 8:25 PM in Counc¢il Chambers.

In attendance for the School Committee: Mrs. Mullen, Mrs. Douglas, Mr. Clement, Dr. O'Malley,
Mrs. Trahan, Mrs. Rohrbach, and Dr. Jewell. -

Also present: Mrs. Sabolinski, Mrs. Winslow and Mrs. Goodman
Personnel Update:

Mrs. Sabolinski updated the Committee regarding the recent turnover of four assistant principals
at FHS. All four are resigning for nice opportunities for them both personally and professionally.

Mrs. Rohrbach asked if the district should look at conducting a market survey around
administrative salaries. Mrs. Sabolinski told the Committee that the district does not have the

resources to compete with some of the wealthier communities in the Metro-West region. She will
ask HR Director Lisa Trainor to do the market survey.

" Mrs. Sabolinski reported that the new Special Education Director, Deborah Dixson will be
starting July 1st, Mrs. Winslow and Mrs. Fitzmaurice are meeting with her to do some transition
work. Mrs. Mullen asked that Mrs. Dixson come to a School Committee meeting to be introduced
to the Committee.

2, Personnel Investigation

Mrs. Sabolinski updated the Committee on the status of the investigation regarding a staff
member.

Motion to adjourn: Mrs. Trahan Second; Mrs. Rohrbach
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM.
Roll Call Vote:

Mrs. Douglas—yes; Dr. O’'Malley—yes; Mrs. Clement—yes; Mrs. Mullen—yes; Mrs. Trahan—yes,
Dr. Jewell—yes, Mrs. Rohrbach—yes.

Respectfully Submitted:
Sally Winslow

Assistant Superintendent
Pro-Tem



